
 

 

California Proposition 65 Warning 

 

California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, also known as 
California Proposition 65 requires businesses to provide warnings to Californians about 
significant exposures to chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects, or other 
reproductive harm. The law aims to help consumers make informed decisions about 
protecting themselves from these chemicals.  

As a company that produces solar products that may be purchased by consumers in 
California, we have chosen to issue the warning on all EG4 Electronics products as an 
act of caution for our customers because some of the products we sell may contain 
chemicals known to the State of California to cause cancer, birth defects and/or 
reproductive harm. For more information, visit  www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 

 

https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

